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March 3, 2013 by normandy.roden [2]

On Feb 5 and Feb 13, the OUC presented its 3rd quarter in the FY 2013 CU CPE for CPAs 
Program. The combined days provided up to 13-1/2 credits (valued at almost $18,000) in 
continuing professional education for certified public accountants, auditors, and other 
employees. We were particularly pleased to welcome 21 new participants.  Overall 
evaluations remain high, with 99% of attendees rating the instructors as effective, 98% 
agreeing that course content was relevant, and 100% affirming that learning objectives were 
met.  Our next quarter’s courses are coming up soon. On Wed, April 10, we’ll offer GASB 
Updates, Emotional Intelligence, and Fiscal Roles in Financial Systems and Reporting (all 
new courses). The following Tues, April 16, we’ll present Understanding Internal Controls, and 
Cash Controls (popular repeats). Employee registration opens Mon, March 11.
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